

9th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

KPA Bake Off!

Here at King's Park Academy, we like to celebrate children's skills and expertise across as many different areas as possible. This year we are giving children the opportunity to show of their culinary skills in our KPA Bake Off!

Children are asked to bring in their entries on Wednesday 16th March 2022.

Baked goods will need to be brought into the hall first thing in the morning ready for judging along with your £2 cash entry cost.

We have special guest judges coming in to school to support our very own Chef David with the judging! We have some AMAZING prizes on offer in a number of different categories including personalised aprons, biscuit decorating classes and for one lucky winner, an exceptional birthday cake on a theme and date of their choice!

Categories:

- Best sweet (brownies, flapjacks, cookies, tray bakes etc)
- Best savoury (sausage rolls, scones, quiche, savoury muffins etc)
- Best decorated (cupcakes, biscuits, cakes etc)

All categories will be awarded winners in 2 different age groups, giving us a total of six winners!

All entries will be sold in a huge 'Bake Off' sale in the playground after school.

PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL.

While appropriate supervision is required for children in the kitchen, please remember this is a competition for the children and they should complete as much of their baking as is safely possible by themselves.

We can't wait to see (and taste!) your entries.

Yours faithfully

Miss Heckford

King's Park Academy
Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT
Alexandra Prout, BA, Director of Primary Education
Lauren Dean, BA (Hons), Principal

www.kingspark-academy.co.uk E kpa@kingspark-academy.co.uk T 01202 395138 Ashley Road, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH1 4NB



